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WEEKEND MASSES  

 

Saturdays ~ 5 PM 
Sundays ~ 8 AM &10 AM 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES  
 

 

Tuesday  5:30 PM 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 8:00 AM 

First Saturdays 8:00 AM 

DAILY ROSARY 
 

Before 8 AM Mass at 7:25 AM 
 
 

CONFESSIONS  
 

Saturdays ~ 4 PM—4:45 PM 
& Following 1st Saturday 8 AM Mass 

 
 

EXPOSITION &  BENEDICTION 
 

First Fridays following 8 AM Mass 
Benediction at 4:00 PM 

All other Fridays beginning at 3:00 PM 
Benediction at 4:00 PM 

 
 
 

FROM OUR PASTOR 

Each month seems to be busy in its own way. September starts off the school year. Many of our committees also 
begin meeting again. One of the fun things for everyone is Social Sundays. We are starting them this Sunday. They 
follow the 8 am and the 10 am Masses. One of the committees hosts this simple event. Kicking off our first one is our 
Home and School committee. If you are new to our school they are a great group that organizes many of the fun 
events for students and appreciation moments for our staff throughout the year. Please check them out or find time to 
be a part of the events hosted at school. 
 

Also starting is our sports program with girls volleyball. I was able to get to the home games this past week. It is great 
to see the older girls play with such skill that they have picked up over the seasons. With the younger girls for some it 
is their first year and they play with great enthusiasm. If you are able, stop in and cheer them on! 
 

Our sports program allows our students to learn outside of the classroom. It allows them to use talents that are not so 
easily seen sitting at a desk in the classroom. It also stretches some to try new things that can be a little daunting. I 
am always happy to see them do their very best. Hunter’s Night Out has done such a great job supporting our pro-
grams. Thank you to them and all who participated in last year’s event. 
 

For our adults, keep your last Tuesday of the month open for our Holy Happy Hour. We meet at State Street Tap at 
6:30 for food and fellowship. Then at 7 pm we transition to our intentional discussion. Last time we had a very nice 
crowd and brought a number of tables together to fit us all in to participate and share living out the faith. 
 

Next week is also our scheduled time for our Sacred Worship meeting. We meet a few times a year to look ahead at 
the upcoming seasons. It is there we set some of the times for special yearly events. We also discuss the different 
ministries for service at Mass and keep wondering how we can get more members to participate in them. If you are 
interested in being a lector, usher, member of the choir, or Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion please contact 
the rectory with a call or email. 
 

Prayers are still needed as we continue to look for a DRE and pastoral minister for the parish. Perhaps you are won-
dering what does one do as a DRE or pastoral minister? There are many pieces but the main focus as a DRE is edu-
cation. So overseeing the Religious Education program. Being that resource for our catechists. Teaching by example 
and as a catechist for our Confirmation program. If your heart is being stirred to step forward, sooner the better. If you 
are thinking of someone that could do a great job, talk with them and have them talk with me.  
 

We also are in need of teachers for our religious education program. We meet each Wednesday. That hour is used to 
ground our students in the basics of the faith. You don’t need a PhD but a love of God and neighbor desiring to share 
that with our young people. 
 

            Father John 



Mass Intentions for the week of  September 25, 2022 
 

 

Sat.    Sept. 24 5:00 PM For the repose of the soul of 
   Hermann Klingemann 
 

Sun.   Sept. 25 8:00 AM    For the repose of the souls of 
   Rose & LaVerne Schaller 
 

                           10:00 AM   For our Parishioners 
 

Tue.   Sept, 27     5:30 PM For All Deceased Members of the 
   Howard G. Rose Family 
 

Wed.  Sept. 28 8:00 AM For the repose of the soul of 
   Jean Toth 
 

Thu.   Sept. 29 8:00 AM For Living & Deceased Members              
        of the John & Margaret Schommer Family 
  

Fri.     Sept. 30 8:00 AM For the repose of the soul of 
   Andy Petrowitz 
 

Sat.    Oct.   1 8:00 AM For the repose of the soul of 
   Jerry Boehm 
 

 5:00 PM For the repose of the soul of 
   John E. Walsh 
 

Sun.   Oct.   2 8:00 AM    For the repose of the soul of 
   Mary Buttner 
 

                           10:00 AM   For our Parishioners 

 
Pray for the health of Max Teumer,  Ben Reynebeau, Julie 
(Watry) Stoner,  Rosemary Lehnen, Vivian G.,  Russell 
Fairchild, Deb Beyer, Diana Hunt, Jessie Norton, Tricia Dem-
min, Bill Chase, Kiley Hackel, Shari Randall, Helen Eucolono, 
Ethel Passer, Sid Mead, Becky Fredrickson, Bob W., Therese, 
Audrey Gillen, Rita Kueppers, Cindy Mueller, George Gabay, 
Jim Smith, Sadie Ravenscroft, Anne Nancolas, Rosemary 
Wier, RM, Payton, Veronica, Kathryn Doughty, Patricia, JM, 
Carl Wier, Carole Hayes, Tillie Schumacher, Millie Hovde, Bill 
Eisch,  Marie Boehm, Marsha Hamil, MMB, AAB, EMM, Bren-
na, Barb Gardner, Patrick Moore, Karen Patton, Therese Sev-
erson, Fran Skalak, Tina Moore, Eric, Tony Berns, Jeanne Al-
len, Randy Czaplewski, Anna Madden, Steve Connor, Sharon 
Riley, Joe Wolf, Phil S. and Janel. 

Pray for those in the military serving our country:   Janie 
Asberry, Andrei Klika-Sampe, Will Post, Zachary Bader,  Bailey 
Granger, Alex Ericson, Samuel Levandoski  and Ethan Jasin-
ski. 

RELIGIOUS ED TEACHERS NEEDED!  We are looking for 
volunteers to help teach Religious Ed classes on Wednesdays.  
We are looking for teachers for 1st grade, 4th/5th grade, 9th 
grade (Confirmation 1) and 10th grade (Confirmation 2).  If you 
are willing to help out, please give the rectory a call or let Fa-
ther John know.  Thank you to all who help out with our religion 
classes. 
 

For those subscribing to “The Word Among Us”, your Oc-
tober issue is available at the rectory. 
 

We welcome Laura Ann Thompson who was received into 
the Church last Sunday!  May God’s blessings be upon her 
now and always! 
 

We welcome Elodie Louise Lenorud, daughter of Kristofer 
and Jessica (Asberry) Lenorud who is being baptized this 
weekend.  May God’s blessings be upon her now and always! 
 

Social Sunday — Join us this Sunday for "Social Sunday"! 
Please plan to stay after the 8 am and the 10 am Masses for 
donuts, coffee, juice, and fellowship in Reardon Hall. This 
month’s social is hosted by the Home & School Committee.  
Hope to see you there! 

 

 

Stewardship Corner  ~ September 17th & 18th, 2022 
(506 Registered Families) 

 

                           **WKLY BUDGETED GIVING         ACTUAL 
 

Adult Envelopes               $8,653.85           $ 3,553.00 
On-Line Giving         1,818.00 
Children’s Envelopes                 9.61           29.00 
Loose Offering                       385.00         637.00 
Total Weekly Offering:      $ 9,048.46   $ 6,037.00 
 

Year-to-date* budget requirement           $ 108,581.52 
Year-to-date amount contributed               $   94,453.88 
 

*Fiscal Year July 1, 2022  to current date 
 

** Budgeted Weekly Giving Amount based on pledges 
made.  We anticipate a total budgeted income deficit of  
$ 42,539.00 for this fiscal year.  
 

We ask you to join us in praying sincerely for guidance and 
success in helping to meet the temporal needs of our Church 
so that we can carry on our spiritual mission.    

 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Tuesday Sept. 27     3:00 PM   Hour of Mercy in Church 

       6:30 PM Holy Happy Hour 

Wednesday Sept. 28     5:15 PM Catholic Ed. Committee  

             6:30 PM  Choir Rehearsal       

Thursday   Sept.  29   12:00 PM    Rosary Makers—RH 

             5:30 PM Sacred Worship Comm. 

Friday Sept,  30    6:30 AM That Man Is You 

A Mass of Christian Burial for Josephine “Jo” Ann 
(Moriarty) Powers and Mark James Powers will be celebrated 
on Saturday, October 1st with visitation at 10 AM  and Mass 
at 11 AM.   
 
NEEDED—Religious Education Coordinator / Pastoral 
Care Minister:  St. Patrick Parish is looking for a Religious 
Ed Coordinator / Pastoral Care Minister.    If you enjoy work-
ing with people of all ages and have a passion to serve, this 
position may be for you! For more information or to apply, 
please contact Father John at 608-847-6054 or email:  
frjohnpotaczek@stpatricksmauston.com 
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Open to all boys and girls in grade 5 and up! 



MINISTRY SCHEDULE—Weekend of September 24th &25th 
Saturday, 5:00 PM 
Lector: Naome Pouillie  
Eucharistic Minister: Corinne Kaiser 
Servers:  Jack Vinopal, Landynn and Theron Miller 
Musicians:  John & Nancy Noga 
Greeters: Laura Schwab 
Ushers: Matt Schwab, Kevin Quist, Mike and Matt Lubinski 
Gift Bearers:  Irene Klingemann, Brigitte Varga 
Sunday, 8:00 AM 
Lector: Bridget Gunther  
Eucharistic Minister: Vicki Boehm 
Servers: Seth Schwedrsky, Canaan Becker  
Musicians: Ann Benz, Cristina Becker, Joe Clary 
Greeters: Becker Family  
Ushers: John and Jeanne Walsh, Jim and Mary Ann Allaby 
Gift Bearers:  Paul and Nancy Schaller 
Sunday, 10:00 AM 
Lector: Bill Curran  
Eucharistic Minister: Joelle Curran 
Servers: Brayden & Kellen Housworth & Caroline Marien 
Musicians: Peg Schmitz, Jacob & Carla Brunner 
Greeters: Bill Thill, Jane Powers 
Ushers: Steve Powers, Tom Jodarski, Adam Pouillie, Bill Thill 
Gift Bearers:  
 
MINISTRY SCHEDULE—Weekend of October 1st & 2nd 
Saturday, 5:00 PM 
Lector: Jaime Pouillie  
Eucharistic Minister: Rita Hamm 
Servers:  Owen & Aedyn Lubinski,  Carter Field 
Musicians: Peg Schmitz, John & Nancy Noga 
Greeters: Danelle & Anita Lubinski 
Ushers: Bernie Lubinski, Bill Powers, Fran Lunenschloss,  
   Tom Schoettler 
Gift Bearers: The Judy Neve Family 
Scrip Seller:  Jeri Kolba 
Sunday, 8:00 AM 
Lector: Mark Becker  
Eucharistic Minister: Melissa Schanke 
Servers: William & Eli Schanke  
Musicians:  
Greeters: Barb Cowan,  Kevin Stillson, Carol Gross 
Ushers: Dave Bosgraaf, George Treml, Jim Bires, Dave Netzer 
Gift Bearers:  The Joe Buttner Family 
Scrip Seller:  Donna Miller 
Sunday, 10:00 AM 
Lector: Lisa Pouillie  
Eucharistic Minister: Nancy Horabik 
Servers:   Hudson Randall, Cooper Thayer, Johann Wolf 
Musicians:  
Greeters:  
Ushers: Jon Field, Clinton Pouillie 
Gift Bearers:  
Scrip Seller:   Nancy Schaller 

Prayer Opportunities 

Hour of Mercy:  Tuesdays from 3 PM to 4 PM—time of 
prayer, litany and chaplet on behalf of our Church and the 
world.   

Holy Hour:  Each Friday we have Holy Hour from 3 PM to 
4 PM.  On First Fridays, we have Exposition and Adoration 
following morning Mass until benediction at 4 PM. 

PARISH DIRECTORY UPDATE 
 

Thank you to everyone who had their family pho-
to taken for the directory.  We were so pleased 
with the response! 
 

If you were not able to have your photo taken and 
would like to submit a photo for the directory, please 
contact the rectory office for information on how to 
submit one. 
 

We will be taking pictures of all of our ushers, 
greeters, sacristans, Eucharistic ministers and 
lectors following each of the Masses THIS WEEK-
END!  If you participate in any of these roles, please 
plan on staying in the gathering area for a brief photo 
session following the Mass you are regularly sched-
uled for.  We thank you for your cooperation. 

SCRIP NEWS:  Starting NEXT WEEKEND, we will 

again be selling Scrip before and after all weekend 

Masses.  Thank you to everyone who supports 

our school by purchasing Scrip! 

 

Catholic Scout Religious Emblems:  All Scouts ag-
es 6-21 now is the time to start! All applications will 
need to be turned in by Jan 15th as all Awards will be 
handed out in February at the Scout Sunday / Scout 
Recognition Mass for each council. For further infor-
mation please contact Cindy at (evenings) at 608-792-
4911 or catholicreligiousemblems@gmail.com 
 

Domestic Church Retreat Oct. 15-16, 2022  ~ Have 
you and your spouse ever been on a couples' retreat? 
There will be a two-day Domestic Church Retreat for 
sacramentally married couples on Oct. 15-16 at St. 
John the Baptist Parish in Marshfield. For questions, 
or to register, go to: 
https://diolc.org/marriage/marriage-enrichment/  
or email   
region7.couple@domesticchurchfamilies.com.  

 

On October 3rd and 10th (Mondays) from 6:00-7:30, St Jo-
seph's in Adams will be having a “singing symposium”, which is 
for everyone. You do not have to sing in the choir or cantor to at-
tend. Marco Melendez, Director of Music, at St. Maria Goretti Cath-
olic Church in Madison will be leading the symposium which will 
focus on the technical aspects of a choir and of cantoring. The goal 
is to help everyone sing better!   



Oct. 18 Gospel of Life White Mass and Banquet with 

Bishop Callahan~  Join us Tuesday evening, Oct. 18, at 

St. Joseph the Workman Cathedral in La Crosse. The 

keynote presenter, Father Paul Check, Executive Director 

of the Shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe, will speak on: 

"Witnessing to Life, Truth and Love in a Hostile World." 

Schedule: 6 p.m. – White Mass with Bishop Callahan, 

honoring Catholic healthcare professionals; 7 p.m. – Ban-

quet; 7:45 p.m. – Presentation. $20/person, $10/students, 

teachers & school administrators. For more information 

and to register, visit diolc.org/gospel-of-life.  

 

Participate in Life Chain on Sunday Oct. 2 ~ Join a 

large and beautiful throng of Life Chain participants giving 

silent pro-life witness along Losey Blvd. in La Crosse on 

Sunday, Oct. 2 from 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. The Life Chain will 

stretch along Losey from La Crosse St. to Ferry St. Volun-

teers with available signs will be stationed at every cor-

ner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTION ~ 
 

September 25, 2022 —  

Twenty-sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

AM 6:1A, 4-7; PS 146:7-10;1 TM 6:11-16; LK 16:19-31  

 

We have all been given great power by God in the form of 

Time, Talents, and Treasure. Today’s readings remind us that 

we are to use these gifts for great good with this power. And 

that failure to do so has eternal consequences.  
 

We see the urgency for us to put our powers to good use in 

today’s Gospel passage from Luke. Our Lord tells the rather 

chilling parable of the rich man who ignored poor Lazarus 

during their lifetimes. At the moment of the rich man’s death, 

he goes down to the netherworld. At the same time, Lazarus 

is taken to the eternal joy and comfort in the bosom of Abra-

ham. The rich man keenly regrets his indifference towards the 

needs of Lazarus, but it is too late for regret. His choices have 

played out, and now the rich man will face the consequences 

of failing to use the gifts God gave him.  
 

Pursuit of God’s kingdom and care for the poor are not tri-

fling matters. Our Lord makes clear to us over and over in the 

Scriptures and the constant teachings of our 2,000-year-old 

Church. Of course, we are free to ignore these teachings and 

live instead for ourselves. But there will be tragic results for 

us in the end. And, because we are made for eternity, living 

selfishly on this earth doesn’t bring us true happiness.  
 

So how can we use our great powers for great good? By put-

ting God first in all areas of our lives, embracing a steward-

ship way of life,— how we spend our time, share our talents, 

and give our financial resources. Stewardship living calls us 

out of our comfort zone into a commitment to the Lord and 

the things that matter to Him.  

October Anniversaries 
 

October 24     2 years David and Crystal Bellows 

October 28     5 years       Cody and Betsy Crawford 

October  4   14 years Jason and Erin Klapps 

October 13   15 years Jon and Liz Housworth 

October  1   17 years Brian and Kerry Randall 

October 23   18 years Ryan and Tammy Johnson 

October 25   19 years Brent and Molly Demaske 

October 14   19 years Tom and Char Gardner 

October 1   23 years Ole and Caroline Onsager 

October 16   30 years  Troy and Bobbie Jo Null 

October 19   36 years Steve and Jackie Myers 

October 18   36 years David and Mary Walsh 

October 25   36 years Mike and Pamela Zolondek 

October  7   40 years  Terry and Gail Fleming 

October 23   40 years  Rick and Barb Langen 

October 10   41 years Pat and Anne Walsh 

October  4   42 years Wayne and Chris MacArdy  

October 27   43 years Bill and Shirlee Moriarty 

October 13   43 years Bill and Gail Vinopal 

October 21   44 years Tony and Colette Babcock 

October 7   44 years Jerry and Pat Gardner 

October 1   45 years Fred and Sandra Johnson 

October  8   45 years  Dick and Cheri Randall 

October 20   49 years George and Ruth Treml 

October 30   51 years Harry and Shirley Buttner 

October 14       55 years John and Barbara Niemer 

October   1   56 years  William and Elsie Roberts 

October   7   61 years  Tom and Pat Brounacker 

October  29   62 years Robert and Bonnie Duffy 

October   4   64 years Jack and Eva Cafferty 

October  12   65 years Jim and Jerilynn Kolba 

October Birthdays 
 

               October  2 Brigitte Varga 
               October  4 Frank Vodvarka 
      October  4 Veronica Sustar 
               October  7 Catherine Murray 
               October  7 Joe Buttner 
               October  7 Carl Wier 
      October  7 Clarence Fowell 
               October 11 Patrick Pesik 
               October 13 Therese Severson 
               October 13 Donna Bollig 
               October 20         Lois Schultz 
               October 23  Myrna Kelley 
     October 24 Mary Resch 



UNSCRIPTED WITH CHRIS ROGERS 
 

The Diocese are excited to introduce a new web series 
where we simply talk with people from around the Dio-
cese of La Crosse about faith, vocation, life, family, and 
whatever else comes up in conversation.  
 

The first video in the series has just been released 
where we talk with Father Steven Weller. This episode 
was recorded two days before he was ordained to the 
priesthood! Father Weller gives us a profound look into 
his mind and heart just before his ordination.  
 

Check out “UNSCRIPTED” Link: https://youtu.be/YiO-
Rv4epf0  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Save the date! 
Men of the Cross Catholic Men’s Conference:  

“Sons of the Father” 
 

Saturday, Nov. 12, 2022 ~ La Crosse Center | 300 Har-
borview Plaza, La Crosse, WI 
 
Cost: $40 per person; After Oct. 24, 2022, $45 per per-
son.   
 
It has been said, "Insanity is doing the same thing over 
and over and expecting different results." Throughout 
recent history, Catholic men, in general, have been suf-
fering from this very issue. Mass attendance is down, 
prayer lives are mediocre at best, and men being spir-
itual leaders in their families have been substituted by 
achieving worldly success. Who is going to lead these 
men back to the faith? The time for men to realize their 
identity as sons of the Father is now! Come to the Men 
of the Cross Conference to reignite and reaffirm your 
identity as a son of the Father! Gather your family mem-
bers, best buds, men at your parish and even acquaint-
ances, and join your brothers from all over the Diocese 
of La Crosse. 
 
Go to menofthecross.org for more information and to 
register. 

Are you considering a vocation or discerning  
your life’s vocation?  

 
This fall the Sisters of the Franciscan Congregation of 
Divine Mercy are offering the following opportunities at 
the Merciful Heart of Jesus Farm in Marshfield.  
 
For single men and women: “Discernment Workshop” 
on Oct. 15th. This workshop will begin with Holy Mass. 
It will offer instruction to help you discern God’s Will for 
your state in life, whether that be to the married state, 
the religious life, or the single life.  
 
For single women age 18 and above: “Discernment 
Weekend for those considering religious life,” Oct. 1st 
and 2nd – A two day opportunity, beginning with Holy 
Mass, to join with the Sisters of the Franciscan Congre-
gation of Divine Mercy in prayer and work. Guidelines 
for discerning a vocation and individual time to receive 
guidance as regards your personal vocation will be of-
fered.  
 
For single young women age 17 and under: “Share 
the Day with Us” on Oct. 9th. A one day opportunity to 
spend the day with the Sisters for those who might be 
considering a vocation to religious life.  
 
Open to single women age 18 and above: “Stay with 
Us”. A one to three month opportunity for eligible wom-
en to live with the Sisters and share in their prayer and 
work. Women must pass an application process in order 
to be eligible. Teaching on discerning God’s Will for 
your life and vocation and time to discuss God’s calling 
for your life will be available.  
 
For further information or to register for any of the 
above, please contact Mother Mary Veronica at 715-451
-2395 or at franciscancongofdivinemercy@gmail.com. 
 
The Sisters of the Franciscan Congregation of Divine 
Mercy is a Private Association of the Christian Faithful 
with statutes approved by Bishop William Patrick Calla-
han. The charism of this new community is to reconcile 
relationships with self, others, and God and to live mer-
cy in one’s daily life. The sisters seek to live their char-
ism through a life of prayer, sacrifice, and service to 
God’s people, which includes catechesis, spiritual for-
mation, work with therapy animals, and other related 
apostolates. For more information, please visit 
fcofdivinemercy.org.  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Politics, Voting and the 

Christian Faith 
 

With the November elec-

tions approaching and so 

much political unrest in our 

country, visit www.diolc.org/faithful-citizenship for guide-

lines to assist the Christian faithful as they prepare to 

vote. There you can read and download a brief com-

mentary on “Politics, Voting and the Christian Faith,” 

find a comparison of the platforms of the two major polit-

ical parties, and access resources from the Wisconsin 

Catholic Conference and the USCCB.  



 

 Chinese Raffle Winners 
 

Refurbished Childs Chair       - Madden Schaller-Greenwood 

Refurbished Child’s Desk      - Barb Nicksic 

Refurbished Dresser      - Deb Bires 

Refurbished High Chair      - Ashley Miller 

Refurbished Table      - Natty Kranz 

Wooden American Flag      - Myrna Kelley 

Cross Stitch & Framing      - Jim Frisch 

Refurbished Chair &  

 Quilted Throw    - Jim Devlin 

Wooden Firefighters’ Flag     - Natty Kranz 

  

Handicraft Raffle Winners: 
 

Crocheted Afghan  - Leslie Householder 

Jewelry #1   - Carrie Dutscheck 

Jewelry #2   - Brian Schultz 

Jewelry #3   - Pam Zolondek 

Halloween Themed Basket   - Ruth Treml 

Christmas Arrangement - Jim Bires 

Fall Arrangement  - Renee Mattke 

Fall Arrangement  - Marge Bailey 

Fall Arrangement  - Jim Bires 

Fall Arrangement  - Jessica Stevens 

Wooden American Flag - Barb Niemer 

Handmade Basket /Wine - Ardis Enderle 

Christmas Wine Basket - Sandy Kalan 

Lucky 13 Raffle 
 

#1—$3,000.00   ticket sold by Mike & Chitra Garrigan 
   ~ Panuwat Kaewpratsert 
 

#2—$2,000.00  ticket sold by Jim Kolba 
  ~ Nathan Kasten 
 

#3—$1,500.00 ticket sold by Peg Schmitz 
  ~ Wade Fladhammer 
 

#4—$500.00 ticket sold by Bob Thomas 
  ~ Kevin McCormick 
 

#5—$200.00 ticket sold by  Doug Tremain 
  ~  Jessica Stogsdill 
 

#6—$200.00 ticket sold by Rudy Powers 
  ~ Pete Simon 
 

#7—$200.00 ticket sold by Craig Finucan 
  ~ Joan Holig McCormick 
 

#8—$100.00 ticket sold by Jeri Kolba  
  ~ Dave Anderson 
 

#9—$100.00 ticket sold by Gary Rose  
  ~ Jaime Matthews 
 

#10—$100.00 ticket sold by Ann Marie Vinopal  
  ~ Elizabeth Sutton 
 

#11—$50.00 ticket sold by Marsy Koca 
  ~ Sandy Davies 
 

#12—$50.00 ticket sold by Carmen Onsager 
  ~ Evan Onsager 
 

#13—$50.00     ticket sold by Toni Ross 
  ~  Maureen Luxton 

RAFFLE  WINNERS 

2022 FALL FESTIVAL 

Giant Tiger 
Raffle Winner: 

 
Chris Lund 

Drink Tokens 
Raffle 

 Winner: 
 

Gary Rose 

Handmade Quilt Raffle - Made by Carol Gross   

-  Lisa Pouillie 



2022 FALL FESTIVAL WRAP-UP 
We would like to thank everyone who helped out in any way to make our Fall Festival a success.  Whether you sold tickets, worked 
at the sidewalk café, helped set up or clean up, or helped with Bingo or the Country Store -- it was all important and very much ap-
preciated.  We would like to especially thank that small group of dedicated people who spent months planning and organizing the 
festival; setting up and tearing down tents and tables, and making sure things ran smoothly the day of the festival.   This could not 
have been so successful without their extraordinary efforts.   
Our parish is also deeply indebted to those who sold raffle tickets.  Listed below are the top ticket sellers who sold 30% of our tickets 
(almost $13,000 worth).  WHAT A GOD-SEND YOU ARE!   
The proceeds of our Fall Festival are vital to the operation of our parish and our school.  The many ministries of our parish under Fr. 
John’s guidance bring us closer to Christ on our lives’ journeys.  And through St. Patrick School, superior academics and moral val-
ues are provided to our children.  Given today’s competing secular attitudes, these Catholic values are more important than ever.   
May God bless all who participated.  

LUCKY 13 RAFFLE TICKET FACTS: 

  
Total Tickets Sold:  8175 

Total Ticket Sales ($):   $ 40,875.00 

  

Ticket Sales Prior to Fest Weekend ($):     $ 28,060.00 

 

Tickets Sold/Returned day of Fest ($):       $ 12,815.00 

TOP LUCKY 13  
TICKET SELLERS  

  

Name 
 Tickets Sold ($ 

Sold) 

Rudy Powers $ 4,250.00 

Therese Gunther $ 2,050.00 

Bob Thomas $1,500.00 

Phil & Kathy Clark $1,400.00 

Jim & Jeri Kolba $ 1,140.00 

Therese Severson $  800.00 

The Thayer Family $  670.00 

Paul Schaller $  650.00 

Rich Adamczak $  585.00 

Jim Frisch $  550.00 

2022 Fall Festival 
Profit  

  

Lucky 13 Raffle  $       32,805.00  

On-Line Auction  $       12,270.62  

Chinese Raffle  $            303.00  

Envelopes, Donations  $            349.18  

Beer Tent  $            873.00  

Sidewalk Cafe  $         2,687.45  

Cake Walk  $         1,440.50  

Tiger Raffle  $            197.00  

Craft Shop & Quilt and  Small 
Craft Raffles 

 $         2,904.50  

Tents  $        (1,415.00) 

Pull Tabs  $            353.00  

Miscellaneous  $          (903.00) 

50 / 50 Raffle  $            984.00  

Bingo Income  $            418.75  

Bottle Lotto  $            270.00  

Drink Token Raffle  $            260.00  

  $       53,798.00  




